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Good Day, CAISO.
Maybe I missed this in your presentation; but I didn’t see any mention of Path 76 in your scope of
studied Paths.
Path 76 is part of the COI nomogram and is part of the current 4800 MW (N-S) path rating.
To a lesser extent, Path 25 is another transmission path between Oregon & California.
Thanks and have a good day.
Bill Shemley
Senior Area/Transmission Planner
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